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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ROAD

L8950 Abbey Road (Link Road to N51) in Navan, Co. Meath 

Notice is hereby given that Meath County Council intends to close the L8950 Abbey Road (Link Road to N51) in Navan, Co. Meath, between its junction with the N51 and its junction with the L8950 Abbey Road.

This closure is required to facilitate the N51/R147 Junction Upgrade works. 

DURATION

The proposed closure will be from 10.00am on Tuesday 2nd April to 5.00pm on Friday 21st June 2019. 

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

Via Abbey Road (L8950) to O’Growney Terrace (R895) to the N51 and vice versa.


Diversion signs will be in place.


Submissions and observations to the proposed temporary road closure should be made in writing to the Administrative Officer, Transportation Department, Meath County Council, Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan, Co. Meath C15 Y291, or by e-mail to transport@meathcoco.ie on or before 13th March 2019.

